
From: Fairfield County GOP <fairfieldcountygop@gmail.com>
To: Tori Beth Blacktoribethblack@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 7/21/2017 7:58:09 AM
Subject: McEntire visit

Tori Beth
I will be unable to be at the LT Gov's Mcentire visit today because of a precious scheduled event (Wedding in Rhode Island- I'm about 
to take off now.) 

I hope y'all have a good tour and get a better understanding of the SC National Guard. Tell Kevin I said I hate I missed his visit and 
good luck on his announcement next week. 

Kind regards 

Kevin S Thomas
Chairman
Fairfield County GOP
803-361-1228
Fairfieldcountygop@gmail.com

Sent from my iPhone
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